

By Mendon Town Clerk at 3:25 pm, May 29, 2014

TOWN OF MENDO



BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Mendon Town Hall 20 Main Street Mendon, Massachusetts 01756 Telephone: (508) 473-2312 Fax: (508) 478-8241 bos@mendonma.gov Michael Goddard, Chairman Mark Reil Richard Schofield

********NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING******* Town of Mendon

In conformity with the requirements of M.G.L. Ch. 166 §22, the Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice that it will hold a Public Hearing <u>June 16, 2014</u> at <u>8:30 pm</u> in the <u>Town Hall</u> upper meeting room, <u>20 Main Street, Mendon</u>, to consider the request of Verizon New England Inc. and Massachusetts Electric Company (NGRID) to erect and maintain poles and their respective wires and cables to be placed thereon, together with anchors, guys and other sustaining and protecting fixtures as said Companies may deem necessary at Hartford Avenue East on the northerly sideline, place new JO Pole No. T.15/E.15 approximately 75 feet westerly from the center line of Cemetery Street., Mendon, MA. All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.

Michael Goddard, Chairman Mendon Board of Selectmen